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YEARBOOK PICTURES

8TH GRADE PICTURES

We are looking to do something 
different for the 8th graders this 
year.  We need all 8th grade 
basketball players and 
cheerleaders to participate in this 
for the spotlight game that will take 
place on Dec. 14th.  If your athlete 
does not participate they will miss 
out on this.
Pictures will be Nov 5th after 
school starting at 2:30.

Athletic Director: Kelly Spanos

For all athletic questions please 
email Kelly Spanos at
athletics@spc-school.net

Follow SPC Athletics on 
instagram

spctigers_athletics

7/8th grade uniforms have 
arrived.  I will get them 
distributed between Monday 
and Tuesday.
4th-6th grade uniforms have 
been distributed.  If yous son 
or daughter did not receive 
theirs please let me know 
asap.

All athletes in 4th-8th grade 
will have a team sport along 
with individual pictures taken 
on November 5th.  
The sports we will be taken 
pictures of will be Football, 
Cheerleading, Soccer, Cross 
country, Basketball and bitty 
cheer.
These pictures will take place 
between the times of 2:15-7:00 
pm.
Full uniforms are required for 
pictures.  Gym shoes must be on 
and no slides of berks.  The 
schedule will come out soon 
along with the order form.

Information Link and schedule

BASKETBALL UNIFORM 
DISTRIBUTED

Please know you can access 
your athletes sport schedule at 
gocscc.com.  This is where the 
most current schedule will be 
found.  Please check it 
regularly.

Sport Schedule

Sport Schedule
VOLLEYBALL

Volleyball registration opens 
Thursday for students in 
grades 4th-8th grade.  
Registration will close Nov 
16th.
Volleyball evaluations will take 
place in November/December.  
The date will be announced 
next week.  Students will wear 
last years jerseys if they 
played volleyball.  If they did 
not play volleyball they need to 
register under the correct link 
to receive a uniform.
Check the Thursday mailing 
for the registration link.

Volleyball Registration Link

PARENT VOLUNTEERS

Parents we are looking for 
volunteers at our home games.  
We need concession, 
admission, clock and book.  If 
your child is doing basketball, 
cheerleading, or bitty 
cheerleading please sign up 
for a time. Basketball Signup

BASKETBALL

Skills and Drills Camps for 6th-8th grade boys and girls!

FULL PACKAGE is offering training times to our SPC community.  
Space is limited.  We are only allowing 25 boy and 25 girls per date.

Girls and boys will be separated and not together.  If you are 
interested in joining one of these please click the link below.

Saturday Nov 16th  2-4pm SPC Gym
Skills and Drills camp

Link opens Wednesday Oct 30th at 8am

FREE SKILLS AND DRILLS CAMP

Scoreboard 
Advertisement

If you would like to purchase 
advertising space on our 
scoreboard please click this link 
for more information.

Sponsorship letter

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1yifYg9VH1RUrN2VnrWaEpx6ncka-aK1YeqsZBF7cWSs/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/11MUKyOdGQUOXMwDTQ6YgiNRDkJ4KZzjWl8GjLcp2xqI/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0A48AEAB2FABFB6-52314187-basketball
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/ghrt1iVg
https://docs.google.com/document/d/11X7dbRD3Lgtb1FVC2cL1vaR4msCFNqXI/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=114946398890347642604&rtpof=true&sd=true

